
 

 

24th May 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Reception Class trip to Bristol Zoo 

To conclude our project on Minibeasts, we have arranged a school trip to Bristol Zoo on Tuesday 4th 

July 2017. At the zoo, we will participate in the workshop, Mini beasts and Me, where we will get the 

chance to see Mini beasts up close. With thanks to Ms Weston and Mrs Buncher who have been kindly 

selling ice pops on Mondays, we have managed to get the cost of this trip down from £18.40 to £13 

(£6.50 for Pupil Premium children). This price covers the cost of the coach as well as the entrance 

fee to the zoo and the workshop.  

Although the cost of the trip is voluntary, in reality the trip will not be able to take place unless 

costs are met.  We therefore ask that permission is given and your contributions be paid on 

ParentPay by Tuesday 20th June. Please ask the Office staff if you need help accessing your 

ParentPay account.  

For the trip, please ensure your child wears their school uniform, brings a rain coat and a sun hat, and 

comes with plenty to drink, but no fizzy drinks.  If it is a sunny day please apply sun tan lotion prior 

to coming to school. All children are entitled to a free school packed lunch provided by our school 

kitchen. We will also provide a biscuit for the children to eat at snack time. Please see the Reception 

Team if you wish to check ingredients prior to the trip. They do not need to bring money to spend.   

Children will need to be at school for the usual school start time. We have a coach booked to pick us 

up at 9.00am and we will aim to leave Bristol Zoo around 2.00, arriving back at Banwell School in time 

for the end of the day. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Reception Class Team. 
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